
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We have you signed up for the Omaha Beef performance this Saturday, 

March 30th.   
 

Practice Details: 

• There is a required practice this Saturday from 11:45am-1:30pm at the 

ARENA.   

• Students should be dropped off at the Southeast main entrance. 

• All students should wear a black tank top or black Stepper-ette shirt,  

and black pants or shorts with hair up in a bun or ponytail for 

practice.   

• This is a closed practice. Parents are not allowed. We will escort 

students back out to the main entrance at 1:30pm. 
 

Game Information  

• The Beef game starts at 6:30pm.  We would like Stepper-ettes to be 

there by 6:15pm. 

• Make sure to have your tickets ready on your phone before getting in 

line.  It appears that this year, a special app is needed to view tickets.   

You may want to familiarize yourself with the ticket process at home 

to make things easier at game time.   

• Please arrive completely dressed in your Gold Stepper-ette costume 

with tan tights and tan shoes.  Hair and make-up should be 

completely done.  Hair needs to be in a bun with gold bow centered 

on top of bun.   

• Students need to bring their own baton.  Make sure batons are 

marked clearly with your student’s name.    

• Performers will sit with their families during the first quarter.   

• Immediately after the first quarter, we will meet students at the 

Southeast corner main entrance.  Students should have their own 

batons at this time and leave all other belongings with their families.   

• After halftime, students will be released back to their parents to enjoy 

the rest of the game.  Parents should meet students in the Southeast 

lobby IMMEDIATELY following the halftime.   


